
 

Sending Church:  Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 

Support address:  I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. -  Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Phones:  817-690-6019 and 817-690-5258 

E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 

Missionaries to Mexico and the  
Rio Grande Valley 

In Him, 

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones

  

Thank you for your support  of $__________received in Sept. and Oct., 2012. 

If you do not receive your prayer-letter by e-mail, and would like to, please let us know.  If you receive the 

prayer-letter by both snail mail and e-mail, let us know so that we can save on the postage.   

“For We Are Labourers Together With God” 

1 Corinthians 3:9 Daniel and Michelle Jones 

 What’s New?  November 26, 2012 

Missionaries since 1977 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Though it is not new year’s, we are experiencing “new” things and we wanted to share them with you!  The “new” things 

we will report to you have to do with our ministries both in Mexico and in the Rio Grande Valley. 

What Is New In Mexico?  

 New Missions Conference:  Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church celebrated their annual missions 

 conference in October.  We had over 300 every night and on Sunday we had 400!  I had the privilege of 

 preaching Faith Promise on Sunday with over $70,000 U.S. dollars promised to missions and 4 new 

 missionaries added to the 79 already supported!                              

 New Converts:    On visitation, 19 people were won to the Lord (I was able to win                                           

3 of them personally) and 3 others were saved when I preached on Sunday!                                                 

New Members:  On Sunday afternoon, Pastor Juan de Dios baptized 5 of the 19 that were saved!                          

New Man Called To Preach:  Jorge Cásares (pictured to the right) was called to preach during the                             

missions conference!   

                       New Pastor’s Conference:                               

                       I had the privilege of preaching the first annual 

                       Pastor’s Conference with this year’s theme being:  

                       “Missions, A World Challenge”.  Pictured on the left 

                       are the 33 pastors and 7 missionaries present during the 

                       conference!   Please pray that Mexico not only have a 

                       missionary vision, but a missionary conviction as well!  

What Is New In Rio Grande Valley? 

New Work Begins:  On Sunday, November 25, 2012, we started our newest work in the home of Maurilio Bautista!  We 

started at 10:30 a.m. with only 10 present, but ended up with 16 (2 children, 5 young people and 9 adults)!  Michelle 

plays a keyboard and one of Maurilio’s sons  plays guitar, so he will start helping in the music next Sunday!                          

Please pray for Linda Villarreal (she is Maurilio’s daughter-in-law and is the lady in black on the right in the picture to 

the right).  She raised her hand stating that she was not saved.  After the services                                       

she told Michelle that she could not talk at that moment, but would like to talk to                                       

her later on this week!                                             

I made the announcement that we would start taking up offerings next Sunday, but                                                  

Bro. Maurilio went ahead and gave me his tithe after the services!                                      

Prayer needs:  Souls, a place to meet, God’s power and wisdom, and a house to                             

live in (we are renting a small RV for the time being).    

 

 

 

 

 

 


